Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

Date: November 15, 2017

To: Mark Silverstein, Superintendent

From: Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Re: Family Nights

December 13, 2017 Board Meeting

<u>Family Literacy/Math Evenings</u>: Recommend the Board approve payment for one additional staff member to participate in the evening program for the 2017-2018 school year. Staff members are paid by ESSA Funds at the current GEA contracted hourly rate \$37.00.

Bowe – Math/Literacy Nights Program for one additional staff members for 6 hours for 1 session on November 16, 2017

DMS/bhg